
 
 
 

Derby – March 12, 2006 
 
April 19th   No Wednesday meetings  
May 6th   Project Serve/Practice Day 
May 19-21 Stock/Camp-A-Rama 
May 24th  Last meeting night 
 
Contact us for information or any 
questions answered: 
 
Scott Haima  716-649-4310 
    csb3698@wchamburg.org 
 
Sites of interest: 
 
www.wchamburg.org 
www.csbministries.org 
www.brigadenypa.com 
www.camphickoryhill.org 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

The Wesleyan Church of Hamburg’s 
Unit of Christian Service Brigade 

 
Christian Service Brigade is a scouting type ministry to boys 
whose primary goal is reaching and building boys to serve 
Christ.  So, Christian men involved in CSB are trying to: 
guide boys to the Lord; guide boys to the Word; guide boys 
to Christian maturity; and guide boys to the Church. 
 
    Weekly Meetings are Wednesdays at 6:30pm: 
 
     Treeclimbers - 1st – 2nd Grade Room L-13 
     Stockade       - 3rd – 6th Grade Room L-14 
   Battalion       - 6th – 12th Grade The Hub 
      (Battalion meets Sundays at 6pm) 
 
Camping:  Camping events are offered in Fall, Winter, 
and Spring with events such as Stock-A-Rama. 
 
Field Trips:  Hiking, bike trips, community outings,  
and special outings such as the Naval Park. 
 
Shape N Race Derby:  Father/Son build a pinewood 
car together and cheer them along on race day! 
 
Award Ceremonies:  Boys who earn their patches,  
Blockhouses, or Stations are honored. 
 

 
 

 
Pastor 

Greg McClain 
 

Children’s Pastor 
Tim Miller 

 
Brigade Chairman   Unit Advisors 
Scott Haima    Clarence Havens 

    Earl Haima 
 

Treeclimbers   
Coordinator Jim Babcock 
 
Stockade    Battalion 
Chief Ranger Scott Haima  Captain Jason Maybray 
Ranger Phillip DesRosiers  Lieut. Alan Porzio 
Ranger Jim Powell   Lieut. Dave Ward 
Ranger Greg Orechwa   Lieut. Scott Haima 
 
Unit Photographer   Administrative Asst 
Earl Haima    Diane Miller 
 
 



                         
 
The 2006 Shape N Race Derby is the first with our Unit’s brand new 
track!  After much research, it was concluded the way to go was 
aluminum!  This track will provide us with exciting, fun, and fair races 
for the next 25 years or more; as aluminum will never warp, remain 
fast, and is fully expandable – more lanes can be added as needed. 
 
The new Electronic Finish Line was donated to our Unit by Earl 
Haima, in memory of the late Rev. Brian A. Haima, Sr.  The track was 
made possible by the generosity of the following: 
 
 Pastor Tim and Diane Miller 
 Phillip and Cindy DesRosiers 
 Andy and Janet Bratos 
 Karen Ward 
 Don Meyer 
 The Stebbins Family 
 Scott Haima 
 Nelson Bingel 
 The Powell Family 
 John and Becci Wood 
 Pat and Debbie Keem 
 Blue Bunny Ice Cream 
 Diamond Crystal Sugar 
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